
Project Update: October 2015 
 
The Urban Green Rhinos Program is well underway across the country!  Seven hundred 
middle school students have taken part in a seminar and activity session on local 
biodiversity. Nine school teams, four in Siliguri and five in Kolkata, have begun planning their 
conservation projects. Some projects that students have chosen this year include 
monitoring city trees and their associated animals; a survey of butterfly diversity in an urban 
area and monitoring the health of small water bodies in the area around the school. One 
group of students has chosen to try their hand at fund raising for environmental causes in 
their city. We have a set of very committed, excited young people who are ready to make 
their visions for clean, green cities come true! 
 
The students will begin implementing these projects once the festive season (October-
November 2015) is over. Do visit https://www.facebook.com/GreenRhinos to know more! 
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